Important Reminder
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Our last University Network Newsletter offered you a free copy of Rabbi Marc
Angel's new book, "Maimonides, Spinoza and Us: Toward an Intellectually Vibrant
Judaism." The book is due out early in November. In order to receive your copy,
you need to send an email to mdangel@jewishideas.org, and give your current
mailing address with your request for a copy of the book. Many of you have
already done this, so you need not do so again. However, if you haven't yet
requested your copy, please do so asap. THIS OFFER IS GOOD ONLY UNTIL
NOVEMBER 1.

All good wishes.
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